
 
 

 

   
 

 
    

    

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

-------- Original Message --------
Subject: Redistricting SD15
 

Date:Wed, 25 May 2011 09:46:43 -0700 (PDT)
 

From:Regina Gage < 
 

To: 
 

Dear Commissioners,  

My name is Regina Gage and I live at , Prunedale, CA 93907. 

I write to you to request that in the important matter of redistricting, you create a district that makes sense for 
those who live in the communities within the district. The counties of Santa Cruz, Monterey and San Benito 
share essential interests and as such, warrant that they be nested together. 

To suggest that Santa Barbara and San Luis Obispo be part of the same district as Monterey makes no sense 
from either a historical or demo-graphical perspective. 

Thank you for your time.  

Sincerely, 

Regina Gage 
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